
  

Chairman Wigan, Vice Chairman John, Ranking member kelly, members of the State and Local 
Government Reform Committee, I am testifying in favor of HB 90 as an Ohioan concerned about courses 
of action taken under emergency powers having detrimental effects on all of us.  
We need the balance of power restored.  
I support control of our governor and ODH mandates on masking, access to healthcare, business and 
school shut downs that have threatened our freedom.  
The 30 day emergency power period has been dictated to Ohioans for 11 months!  There has been no 
inclusion of the legislative and judicial branches of our government and no voice for citizens. 
I no longer trust our government or health care leaders.  
I am not a proponent for using citizens for experiments without proper notification of associated risk vs 
benefit!  
Safe and effective does not equal informed consent. The vaccine is not FDA approved for use outside an 
emergency declaration.  
Research studies that are vetted and based on science internationally show masking is not effective in 
preventing viral spread, and  they show children can be in school without masks.  
Catastrophic effects of mitigation efforts related to Covid 19 are not given value by our leadership.  
Depression, Anxiety, Suicide, Financial ruin,lost businesses and  no access to healthcare are only a small 
part of the destruction with no scientific basis. 
Please stand. Up for those you represent!  
Don’t leave this Bill sitting on capital bill to be ignored. Help it become a law to control our dictator.  
Thank you, 
Amy Daniel 
 
 
 

 


